
Lee Recreation Commission      October 3, 2011 
 
Present: Members - Phil Sanborn, John Shea, Dawn Genes   Alternate Members – Dave Young 
Guests:  Stacey Bender 
 
 
Old Business: 
 

The Recreation Commission discussed how the event went.  Everyone was pleased with the day 
and felt that there was a good turnout and that the feedback from those in attendance was very 
positive. 

Little River Fest and Old Home Day 

 
 
Little River Park 
 

John said how much he enjoys being a part of the Lee Recreation Commission.  He was happy to 
do the banners this year and will work with the sponsors again next year. 

Sponsors 

John Shea has leads to get a commercial stove for our future snack shack.  He also has a lead on 
a donor for a scoreboard. 
John’s lead on bleachers is still in the works. 
 

A group of people used the park for what looked like a family reunion in early September.  The 
group did not remove their trash. 

Trash Management 

 

Geoff motioned to move ahead with the plan for electric service prepared by Chris Smith and 
Public Service.  Service will be underground and include stub ups at the well and future pavilion 
for a cost not to exceed $9,000.  Dave young seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

Electrical Service 

 

Now that more features have been installed at the park we could use an “as built” map.   
Updated Map of Little River Park 

Dave made a motion to have an engineering company survey the as-built improvements at Little 
River Park with a price not to exceed $999.  Phil seconded the motion 
 

The field can be limed by Allegro Lawn for $250.  Phil made the motion to contract with Allegro 
Lawn to complete this this fall. 

Field Maintenance 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:20 pm 


